Eleanor Mattice

Please do not allow salmon farms in the Puget Sound or in the ocean. They spread disease that kills
our native stocks. Keep fish farms inland far away from our native salmon. Our salmon are already
at risk for extinction and we certainly don't need farmed raised salmon threatening them even
further. Thank you.



